
The Veterans Park Commission  

Minutes from the November 5th 2018 Meeting 
Executive Conference Room City Hall 

 
Meeting began at 4:05 PM. Members present were Councilor Rick 
Michaud, Councilor and Chair Martin P. Dumont Sr. , City Manager 
Robert Bellmore, Jen Holmes, William Wieners Commander Catholic 
War Veterans, John Gregoire Commander Veterans of Foreign Wars 
 
Excused members were Claudette Bako, Raymond Doyon, Brian McKay, 
Paul Spendley, Cathy Burns 
 
First item on agenda was the minutes from the October 15th 2018 
meeting. Motion to accept as written made by Councilor Rick Michaud 
and seconded by Jenn Holmes. Voice vote was unanimous for approval. 
 
City Manager Robert Bellmore suggested that this commission forward 
a request to the Finance committee to consider asking staff to possibly 
find funding for the first two items from the Linwood firm 
approximately $7,000. The commission was unanimous in favor of this 
and request was forwarded.  
 
New business Jenn Holmes made the commission aware of Hometown 
Banners with members of the communities Veterans who have 
deceased while serving was available at approximately $200 per 
banner. The commission will take this under advisement in the future. 
 



Old business the phasing of the project will remain as we move 
forward. Updates forthcoming 
 
Meeting adjourned 4:50 PM 
 
Sincerely submitted 
 
Martin P. Dumont Sr. 
Chair  

 


